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 AEK/jh/LGRJF 28 June 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear «Title» «Surname» 
 
Addendum to Circular LGRJF/01 – June 2010 
Suspension of Vacancy Control System 
 

I refer to the above Addendum issued by the Local Government Reform Joint Forum 
(LGRJF) on 25 June 2010 and write to clarify the effective date for the suspension of 
vacancy controls within local government. 
 
This recommendation will be considered by the Commission at its meeting 
scheduled for 26 July 2010.  In the interim period the Commission have delegated 
authority to me to clear such agreements on their behalf.  Accordingly, councils may, 
if they wish, anticipate Commission approval and implement the circular with 
immediate effect. 
 
I will, of course, write to you again following the Commission meeting on 26 July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

ADRIAN E KERR 
Chief Executive  
 
 

 


